
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 5/5/2019 7:00:00 AM
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Last name: Anon

Organization: PCTA

Title: 

Comments: From: Connor Swift

 

Sent: Sunday, May 5, 2019 5:19 PM

 

To: FS-objections-pacificsouthwest-regional-office <objections-pacificsouthwest-regional-office@fs.fed.us>

 

Cc: Bacon, James - FS <jimbacon@fs.fed.us>; Boyst, Beth -FS <bboyst@fs.fed.us>; Kuiken, Jason J -FS

<jkuiken@fs.fed.us>; Lizbergeron <lbergeron@pcta.org>; Jennifer Tripp <jtripp@pcta.org>; jkooyman@pcta.org

 

Subject: Stanislaus National Forest Over-snow Vehicle Use Designation Project

 

 

 

Dear Regional Forester Randy Moore,

 

 

 

Attached to this email is the Pacific Crest Trail Association's objection in response to the Stanislaus National

Forest Over-snow Vehicle Use Designation Project Draft Record of Decision (ROD). This objection also includes

the attached document with maps supporting our remedy proposal.

 

 

 

We are objecting to the Stanislaus National Forest OSV Use Designation Project Draft ROD, which proposes to

allow OSV use immediately adjacent to the PCT for .48 miles, because we do not believe the Draft Decision

complies with the National Trails System Act or the Forest Service Pacific Crest National Scenic Trail

Comprehensive Management Plan. It is our intention, as the Forest Service's primary private partner in the

management and maintenance of the Pacific Crest National Scenic Trail, to work with the agency in a

cooperative and collaborative manner to ensure this project's final Decision supports management of the PCT

that provides for the nature and purposes of the Trail.

 

 

 

We greatly appreciate your time and energy considering PCTA's objections, and truly look forward to working

with you and the planning staff to resolve our concerns. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions

or follow up you would like to have.

 

 

 

Thank you,

 

 

 

Connor Swift

 

Northern Sierra Regional Representative



 

Pacific Crest Trail Association

 

P.O. Box 1092

 

Portola, CA 96122

 

530-570-8276 direct line

 

cswift@.pcta.org <mailto:cswift@.pcta.org>

 

 

 

Ensure the future of the PCT by

 

including the PCTA in your estate plans.


